

## OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD GENERAL REGISTRAR City of Fairfax



Minutes of the July 18, 2013 Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 12:37pm while departing from the Virginia State Board of Elections Annual Training located at the Koger Center. Present were Dennis Egan, Chairman; Rick Herrington, Vice-Chairman; Kevin Linehan, General Registrar and Nancy Tingen, Deputy Registrar.

The General and Deputy Registrar provided the Board with two prospective Officer of Election applications.

After reviewing the two applications, the Board unanimously approved Kathleen McDermott and Dunua El-Badaoui as Officers of Election for the City of Fairfax.

The meeting v	was ad	journed	at 1	l 2:39pm.

Dennis Egan, Chairman City of Fairfax Electoral Board